
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Dear Church Family, 
 
We will be starting a new series called "Emotionally Healthy Spirituality" in September. This is 
based on a book written by Pete Scazzero, by the same name and it has a workbook so I 
am recommending everyone or every family to get the book and workbook for your Community 
Group meetings.  
 
The emphasis of this series is that we cannot be spiritually mature without being emotionally 
healthy (although many of us try to cheat this reality through a number of ways that we will look at 
in the course of the series.) So take a look at the first chapter and discuss with your groups if you 
would like to follow with the series. There will be a total of 8 sermons starting 4 September. 
 
You might also want to encourage others who are not in a Community Group to consider joining or 
forming new groups to go through this together. This needs to be done in community. You will be 
blessed as you share, pray and support one another in community.   
 
Be bless! 
Pastor Henry 



 
 
 
 
 

     


